
 

Welcome New Parishioners 

Welcome to our parish family. To register, please fill out the 
registration form enclosed in this bulletin and drop it off in 

the collection basket or at the parish office on the 2nd floor. 

Sacrament of Baptism 

Baptisms are generally held on Sundays at 12:30 PM. Please 
call the parish office to register and arrange for a Baptism, 

and to sign up for a pre-Baptismal class. 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday 3:00-3:45PM or by appointment. 

 

Sacrament of Marriage 

Registered parishioners are required to meet with the Pastor 

at least 9 months prior to the Wedding date. 

 Sacrament of the Sick 

The Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick is administered in 
each of our nursing homes as well as in private homes. 

Please call the parish office to arrange for a visit. 

Saint Paul Roman Catholic Church 

“But the fruit of the spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness, faithfulness, gentleness, and self-control” Gal. 5:22-23 

84 Sherwood Avenue 
Greenwich, CT 06831 

Telephone: (203) 531-8741 
Fax: (203) 532-1414 

 
Email Address: 

office@stpaulgreenwich.org 
 

Website: 
www.stpaulgreenwich.org 

 
 
 

Parish Office Hours:  
 

Monday - Thursday  9AM-5PM 
 

Pastor 
Rev.  Leszek P. Szymaszek 

 
 

Administrative Assistant 
Rosemarie Vartuli 

 
 

Religious Education 
(203) 531-4265 

cgreen@stpaulgreenwich.org 
 

Director                   Assistant 
Christine Green          Maureen Braren 

 
R.C.I.A. 

Hope Hirshorn, Ph.D. 
 

Lay Members of  
St. Paul Parish Corporation 
Frank Carr          Vincent Miata 

 
Parish Council, Chair 

Vincent Miata 
Email: vmiata@aol.com 

 
Finance  Council, Chair 

Andrew Azzara 
Email: ajazzara@gmail.com 

 

MASS SCHEDULE 

 

Saturday Vigil Mass  4:00 PM 
 
 

Sunday Mass 

7:30, 9:30 and 11:30 AM 



THE SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT 

PLEASE PRAY ... 
 

Would you like us to pray for you or your loved 

one?  Please call the office at (203) 531-8741 

between the hours of 9:00 am and 4:00 pm Please 

keep the following in your prayers – the names of 

those who are sick in our parish, those facing 

surgery and those in need of healing:  
 

Fr. Frank Winn, Msgr Stephen DiGiovanni, 

Maeve Carr, Adrianna, Liam Craane, 

Stephanie Belmonte, Norman Goldfarb, Jenny 

Romanello, Christian John, Anthony Marini, 

Jani and Marco Cuono,  Salvatore Piria, 

Arlene and Rich Esposito, For A Special 

Intention, Gail Piria, Lisa Ferretti, 

RosaMaria Santos, Zachary Dolgetta, Roger 

Woolcott, Christina Zannikos, Robert 

Mulderrig, David Snyder, Anthony Rovitaille, 

Joseph Occhicone, Jr., Joseph Boskello, 

Joanne Carpenito, Joe DeLaurentis, Jenell 

Nani, Lisa, Virginia Hagan, Lucy Mirarchi, 

Erick Laing, Rajanand Bisnathsing,  

Esperanza Ramos, Rocco Anthony Marino, 

Barbara Leon, Annette, Jorge Saavedra, 

Agostino Colotti, Elizabeth Jaeger, DeeDee 

Mitchell, Pat Marciano, Daniela Forte, Kathy 

Carlin, Anthony Gioffre, Shadi Khader 

 
 

The Perpetual Light candle burns            

this week for 

the deceased members of the  

Filanowski Family 
 

 

The Our Lady of Guadalupe candle 

burns this week for 

Joseph Verrilli 
by Ethel and John Anastasiou 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR  

GENEROSITY! 

 

If you are unable to attend Mass, please consider “making-

up” your offering at the next Mass you      attend. 
Consider signing-up for Online Giving—it’s easy! 

Just go to www.stpaulgreenwich.org and click on… 

 

 

 

 

Please consider remembering  

 St. Paul Church in your will or estate planning 

 

Online 
Giving 

BEREAVEMENT GROUP 
 

When you lose a loved one, whether 2 weeks or 2 

years ago, your world has changed forever. Sharing 

your experience can be helpful both for yourself 

and for others. When we come together, we enlarge 

the possibilities of healing and of hope for the fu-

ture. 
 

Please join us on Thursday,  March 19th 

(5:30pm to 7:00pm) in the Parish Center. The 

group will meet every other Thursday evening.  

Dianne Deachan PhD, psychologist and parishion-

er, will lead the group.  
 

For further information please contact: 

Dianne at diannefdf@yahoo.com,  

SUBJECT LINE:  Bereavement Group. 

If you prefer, call Dianne at 914-327-0447. Leave a 

message and she will return your call as soon as 

possible. 

             In Pew     On Line      Total 

Ash Wednesday  $2,701      $   189        $2,890 

Sunday Offertory $4,949      $ 4,723       $9,672 

Capital Improvement $1,592      $    796       $2,388 

 TOTAL            $9,242      $ 5,708      $14,950 

Church Support 

Weekend of March 1, 2020 



THE SECOND SUNDAY OF LENT 

 

Upcoming Parish Meetings and Events 

 

3/8 Sun Classes 1,3,4 8:30-9:30am 

  Classes PreK/K, 2,3,4,5,6 10:30-11:30am 

3/9 Mon Conversion Faith Formation 7:00pm 

  Program—Parish Center 

3/10 Tue Class 3,4,5,6 4:15-5:15pm 

  Class 6 (regular Tuesday evening section) 6:30-8:00pm 

  Grade 7  (with parent) 6:30-8:00pm 

  Grade 8 (no class) 

3/11 Wed Women’s Guild meeting 1:00pm 

  Parish Center 

3/12 Thu St. Paul Mercy Volunteer mtg 7:00pm 

  Parish Center 

3/14 Sat First Reconciliation Retreat 10:00am-12:00pm 

  Parish Center  

 

3/15 Sun Classes 1,3,4 8:30-9:30am 

  First Communion Enrollment Mass 9:30am 

  Classes PreK/K, 2,3,4,5,6 10:30-11:30am 

3/16 Mon Conversion Faith Formation 7:00pm 

  Program—Parish Center 

3/17 Tue Class 3,4,5,6 4:15-5:15pm 

  Class 6,7,8 NO CLASS 

3/18 Wed First Reconciliation 7:00pm 

3/21 Sat St. Patrick Meets St. Joseph at St. Paul 5:00pm 

  Dinner—Parish Center 

 

3/22 Sun Classes 1,3,4 8:30-9:30am 

  First Communion Class attends Mass 9:30am 

  Classes PreK/K, 2,3,4,5,6 10:30-11:30am 

  PARISH LENTEN MISSION BEGINS 

3/23 Mon PARISH LENTENTMISSION CONTINUES 

3/24 Tues PARISH LENTEN MISSION CONCLUDES 

  Class 3,4,5,6 4:15-5:15pm 

  Grade 8 (with parent) 6:30-8:00pm 

  Class 6 (regular Tuesday evening section) 6:30-8:00pm 

  Grade 7 NO CLASS 

3/25 Wed Conversion Faith Formation 7:00pm 

  Program—Parish Center 

 

 

St. Paul Church welcomed 

 

Nicholas Joseph Niglio 

 

into our community last Sunday 

through the Sacrament of Baptism. 

God bless him and his family 

PARISH LENTEN MISSION 
 

St. Paul Church is pleased to be hosting a  

special three night parish mission  

March 22, 23 and 24 

6:30pm to 9:00pm 

“Holiness is Becoming the Complete Christian God 

Wants You to Be” 

Please join us as acclaimed author and lecturer  

Father  John Bartunek helps us understand 

why deciding to become a saint is so important, 

and how we can follow through on that  

decision consistently and courageously through 

understanding the five elements of being a 

complete Christian.  
 

There is no need to register, and no cost to 

attend the mission.   
 

We hope that you, your family and friends will 

join us for any or all of these evenings. 
 

If you have any questions please contact Dr. 

Hope Hirshorn at hmhirsh@optonline.net 

For more information about Fr. Bartunek please 

visit The Regnum Christi Spirituality Center at 

www.rcspirituality.org  



PARISH REGISTRATION 
OR CHANGE IN INFORMATION 

 
If you attend our parish on a regular basis, please 

consider registering with us. It is helpful, especially 
whenever the need arises for special sacraments, 

sponsor certificates, religious education classes, etc. 
Kindly fill in the form below and return it to the rectory  
either by mail or by dropping it in the collection basket.

 
                                   Please Print 
 

New:_____ Change:_____ 
 

Mr. ___ Mrs. ___ Mr. & Mrs. ___ Miss ___ Ms. ___ 
 

First Name(s):______________________________ 
 

Wife’s Maiden 
Name:____________________________________ 
 
Last Name:________________________________ 

 
Street Address:_____________________________ 
 
City:__________________ State:_____________ 
 
Phone:________________ Zip Code:__________ 
 
Birth Dates::_____________________________ 
 
E-mail address:_____________________________ 
 
                            

Name(s) of Children (under 18) & Birth Date(s): 
________________________________________ 
________________________________________ 
________________________________________ 
________________________________________ 

THE SECOND SUNDAY IN LENT 

ORGANIST/MUSIC DIRECTOR  

Ashley Bennett 

 

CANTORS 

William Craane, Elizabeth Russo, Molly Davey 

 

USHERS 

Saturday:  Mario Maffei, Richard Papalardo,      

Agostino Colotti, Dr. Tom Borelli, Vincent Palone, 

Louis Cardinale, Louis Berlingo 

Sunday:   Frank Carr, Jim Doetsch, Jim Floyd, Tom 

Fudale, John Titsworth  Gary Wasik, Robert Imbres, 

Bob Gerosa, William Reynolds, Thom Ecay, Ken 

Kitahara, Joseph Cilauro, Tom Curtin 

 

The St. Paul Family shares in the loss of   

Elinor Carr 

Annunziata Scappatura 

  
Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord, and let perpetual 

light shine upon them 
 

May they rest in peace+ 

Every Friday in Lent 

There will be a 9:00am Mass each Friday  

during the Lenten season. 

Each Friday morning mass will be  

followed by 

The Stations of the Cross 

SIGN OF PEACE  
and other health measures 

 
With growing concerns around COVID-19, and the 
continuing flu and cold season, we encourage wor-
shipers to wave, bow or smile at their fellow parish-
ioners rather than shaking hands at the Sign of Peace. 
As an additional health protective measure, we have 
also provided antiseptic and sanitizing dispensers at 
the entrances to the church.  Please, use them at  your 
discretion. 
 
Some of the common sense, tried, and effective ways 
to stay healthy, and to protect others include: 
 
ß Limiting physical contact (like handshakes) 
ß Frequent hand washing with soap and warm water 
ß Avoiding touching your eyes, nose, and mouth 

with unwashed hands 
ß Covering your mouth with a tissue when sneezing 

or coughing 
ß Staying home when you do not feel well 
 

Thank you so much for your understanding and  
cooperation. 

 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwij7NyRx5LSAhXC5IMKHfWrCrMQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.clipartbest.com%2Flent-clip-art-free&psig=AFQjCNF5hRnJOBBHf5mvFuZyjWVaaisIiw&ust=1487263686780317


 

 

Mass Intentions 
 

Saturday, March 7th  

4:00 pm Teresa and Ross Sciortino 

 by their family 

 

Sunday,  March 8th 

7:30 am Maria Aiello 

 by her family 

9:30 am Marisa Sisca 

 by Mom and Dad 

11:30 am Anthony Sciandra 

 by his family 

 

Monday, March 9th 

9:00 am Pirrotta and Marino Families 

 by Mattea and Antonio Bellomusto 

 

Tuesday, March 10th 

9:00 am Dea Maris Farina 

 by Lina Nasso 

 

Wednesday, March 11th 

9:00 am Chet Forman 

 by Joe DeMarkey 

 

Thursday,  March 12th 

9:00 am Carmela Sirena – birthday 

 by Julia and David Byrnes 

 

Friday, March 13th 

9:00 am James F. Ryan, Lucian Metelki, Brian 

Beaver, Cecilia Ellen Wiggins, Frank 

and Catherine Lesta, John Chrusz, 

Frank Wuest Sr., Frank Wuest Jr.,  

 Luigi Bellomusto, Francesca Costentino, 

and Rocco and Marie Marino 

  

Saturday, March 14th  

4:00 pm Catherine Lesta 

 by her daughters 

 

Sunday,  March 15th 

7:30 am John Johnson 

 by Bill Craane Sr. 

9:30 am Dr. Peter Leggiadro 

 by his sister 

11:30 am Teresa and Ross Sciortino 

 by their family 

Birthright needs Volunteers

 THE SECOND SUNDAY IN LENT 

FAMILY ZONE 

If you come to Mass on regular basis and bring 

small children who may require a bit more atten-

tion, this may be just what you are looking for! 

Please, know that:  

The space around the Blessed Mother statue in 

front of the Church (the Pieta) has been equipped 

with chairs, offering more comfort.   

The sound system there does not suffer from simi-

lar acoustical challenges as the main church does (it 

actually sounds much better !), and,  

The doors have been refitted with reinforced glass 

to provide a clear and (mostly) unobstructed view of 

the Sanctuary. 

ST. PAUL VOLUNTEER MEETING 

This Thursday, March 12th 7pm 

Volunteers Wanted 

Are you interested in doing some corporal works of 

mercy during this Lenten season and beyond?  The 

St. Paul Mercy Volunteers may be the place for you 

to give back to those less fortunate right here in our 

community.  Our volunteers consist of a dedicated 

group of women and men who come together each 

week to help in the food pantry and kitchen at the 

Don Bosco Center in Port Chester on Friday and 

Monday mornings.  On the last Wednesday of each 

month, along with help from students and their 

parents from our religious ed program, we deliver 

groceries to senior citizens in their homes in two 

local senior citizen complexes.  Recently we began 

to help staff the food pantry on Saturday mornings 

once a month. The St. Paul Mercy Volunteers 

would be delighted to have you join our ranks.  The 

days and hours are flexible, and no long-term com-

mitment is required.  To find out more, please join 

us for an organizational meeting this Thursday, 

March 12th at 7pm in the Parish Center.  Light re-

freshments will be served.   

Can’t make the meeting but still want to learn 

more?  Please email our volunteer coordinator Peg 

Riemer at pegriemer@gmail.com 


